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From: Brian Keck  

Sent: Wed 6/3/2020 5:12 PM 

Subject: KECK'S FOOD SERVICE - Customer Communication - 009 - NY State Governor - Announces 

Outdoor Dining effective 06.04.20: 
 

Customer Communication - 009 - NY State Governor - Announces Outdoor Dining effective 
06.04.20: 
 
Dear Customer  

 

Today Wednesday June 3rd, 2020, NY Governor Cuomo provided a news release outlining: 

 

GOVERNOR CUOMO ANNOUNCES OUTDOOR DINING AT RESTAURANTS WILL BE 

PERMITTED IN PHASE TWO OF REOPENING  

  

Restaurants in the Seven Regions that Have Already Entered Phase Two Can 

Reopen for Outdoor Dining Beginning Tomorrow, June 4th  

  

Erie County is Now Eligible to Resume Elective Surgeries and Ambulatory Care  

  

Confirms 1,045 Additional Coronavirus Cases in New York State - Bringing 

Statewide Total to 374,085; New Cases in 46 Counties  

  

 Governor Andrew M. Cuomo today announced outdoor dining at restaurants will be permitted in phase two of 

reopening. Restaurants in the seven regions that have already entered phase two - the Capital Region, Central 

New York, the Finger Lakes, the Mohawk Valley, the North Country, the Southern Tier and Western New York 

- can reopen for outdoor dining beginning tomorrow, June 4th. Outdoor tables must be spaced six feet apart, all 

staff must wear face coverings and customers must also wear face coverings when not seated.  

  

We’ve included the link and corresponding attachments for your review and reference as you prepare to reopen 

your establishments outdoor dining in accordance with the NY State Department of Health Interim Guidance. 

 

OutdoorTakeoutDeliveryFoodServicesMasterGuidance.pdf 

 

Please note we cannot guarantee the accuracy of these documents however they’re from reputable sources. 

 

Keck’s Food Service will continue to monitor Covid-19 developments closely and will work diligently to 

support your business thru this difficult time. We value your business and will plan to provide additional 

updates and KFS information for your review and reference. If you have any questions please feel free to 

contact your sales or customer service representative. 

 
Regards  

 

BHK 
 

Brian H. Keck 

President – CEO 

https://www.governor.ny.gov/sites/governor.ny.gov/files/atoms/files/OutdoorTakeoutDeliveryFoodServicesMasterGuidance.pdf


Keck’s Food Service Inc. 
2796 Route 328 

Millerton, Pa 16936 

1-570-537-2515 ext 212 

bkeck@kecksfoodservice.com 

www.kecksfoodservice.com 

 

 

Attachments: 

06.03.20 - NY Governor Announcement  - Regarding Outdoor Dining 

 

06.03.20 - NY Dept of Health - OutdoorTakeoutDeliveryFoodServicesMasterGuidance 
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